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Welcome...

Welcome to the very first edition of the Northern Beaches RFPA Branch Newsletter! We hope to
make this a regular monthly update, keeping our members informed about upcoming events, branch
and member activities, and news that matters to you.

This is your newsletter, so we’d love to hear from you! If you have an announcement, an interesting
story, or a recommendation to share, send it in—your contributions will make this newsletter truly
valuable. (send submissions to webmaster@retiredpolice.com.au)

Keeping You in the Loop

This newsletter is not replacing the Quarterly RFPA Gazette, which all members receive via post
or can access digitally. Instead, it serves as a way to share timely updates, event details, and relevant
articles more frequently to our branch members.

Since this newsletter is designed specifically for Northern Beaches members, we’d love to include
local insights, such as great cafes, restaurants, or lunch spots you’ve discovered, as well as any great
deals that might benefit other members. If you have a recommendation, let us know—we’re all
about making life easier and more enjoyable for our members.

Member Discounts & Benefits

Many of you are already familiar with the RFPA Discounts and Benefits Scheme, thanks to the hard
work of our own Dave Drew. He’s secured a fantastic lineup of RFPA Business Partners offering
exclusive discounts on goods and services to financial RFPA members across the state.

Make sure to check out the RFPA website (retiredpolice.com.au) to explore the Member Benefits
section and find out how you can take advantage of these great offers.

Exciting News — Virgin Airlines Joins!

Thanks to Dave’s efforts, Virgin Airlines has come on board as the latest RFPA Business Partner,
offering discounted airfares for our members across Australia. Be sure to review the terms and
conditions on the website to see how you can make the most of this fantastic offer.

Our Next Branch Outing — Join Us!

Mark your calendars! Our next lunch outing is happening on Thursday, 17th April 2025, at 12 noon
at Terrey Hills Tavern. Weather permitting, we’ll meet in the Beer Garden and enjoy an afternoon of
great company, lively conversation, and some laughs—especially if “Rumpole of the Beaches”
(Oscar) makes an appearance! Bring a friend—whether it’s a fellow former Police Officer, a
neighbour, or your favourite aunt or uncle—they’re all welcome.

Looking forward to seeing you there!
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